Hello Parents and Guardians!
Here are this week’s updates ...

1. Open House: Open house for families of students in grades one through four will be held on
Monday evening according to the following schedule. Mrs. Clifford will also be in her classroom
to meet families because she was not able to be at the kindergarten open house last week.
Open house is an opportunity for your child to show you their classroom and to meet their
teacher. Please remember that this is not a time for conversations about individual students.
We will hold parent-teacher conferences in November for this purpose, or you can email your
child’s teacher at any time.

1. 5:15-6:00pm - Families with last names beginning with A-L

2. 6:15-7:00pm - Families with last names beginning with M-Z

3. 6:00 - 6:15pm - There will be a coaches meeting for all volunteer soccer
coaches.

In addition, SAU staff will be on hand to fingerprint new volunteers (you will need your license)
or help returning volunteers complete your volunteer affidavit for this year. Members of B.E.S.T.
will be available to answer questions about our PTO, and the girl scouts will also have
information available.

2. No School on 9/13: There is no school for students on Tuesday this week.

3. B.E.S.T Meeting on Wednesday: B.E.S.T., our PTO, will be meeting on Wednesday in the
gym at 6pm. Babysitting and dinner will be provided. Please come learn about the many ways
you can get involved, big or small!

4. Soccer - Soccer kicked off on Saturday with our annual clinic, hosted by the Belmont High
School soccer teams. Your child must be registered for soccer by tomorrow (Monday) in order
to be guaranteed a t-shirt.

5. Office Staffing: Team members in our front office will be participating in training on
Wednesday and Thursday, so the office will be short-staffed. Please be patient with staff who
are working and do your best to contact the office prior to 1:30pm if your child will be using
alternate transportation from the norm.

Let’s all make it a wonderful week!

- Ben Hill



